
Town of Stoddard
Planning Board Meeting

September 4, 2018
Town Hall 7pm

Pledge

Present: Dian Mathews – Chair, Jane McOsker – Vice Chair, Ally 
Hutchinson, George Davenport, Harry Power – Alternate

Excused: Chris Madden – Selectment Representative

Absent: Ben Wilder

Minutes of August 28, 2018 Accepted as Amended

Correspondence:
  Budget
  Letter from Jan Gugliotti from New Hampshire Public Utilities 
  Commission concerning cell tower permits.

Unfinished Business:

Master Plan:
  Housing – Harry Power – adding the Adu 

  Ally found online a Lake Inventory & Management Plan for Highland 
  Lake Washington/Stoddard – useful for the recreation portion of the
  Master Plan

  Jane – Working on the Recreation, Transfer Station, Library,
  Recreation, Fire/Rescue, and Police Station. Will talk to members of 
  these departments to get their input of the departments.
    
  Dian – Natural Resources

Commercial & Industrial Ordinance:
  Get in put from the Community and Business's. How can Stoddard 
  encourage more Business's and How to Keep Business's in Stoddard.



Broadband: 
  Having trouble with the data being accepted. This is making the 
  process longer. The Andora Forest information has been uploaded. 
  This is information from 1 phone only though, 2 more phones need 
  to be downloaded and analysed. This project is supposed to be 
  completed around Thanksgiving time in November.

*Note – There is a Municipal Lecture Series On Saturday, October 20,
2018 in Concord covering Planning Board Fundamentals, How to Read
a Plan and the Professionals involved, and Model Solar Ordinance & 
Guidance, for those who would like to register. (Stoddard residents 
right now only have to get a permit for Solar.)

Meeting Adjourned 7:23 PM

Vickie Williams - Secretary


